
Cayford, Edna 

From: Gregory Odlin <godlin2000@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:40 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: See below my thoughts on LD 227. Thank you. 

This message originates from outside the lVl'aine Legislatiim. 
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Hello, 

I 
don't support this bill for many, many reasons. 

There is no such thing as gender affirming surgery. 

There are only two genders, male or female. lf you are 

born with a vigina, you are female forever. If you are born with a 

penis, then you are a male permanently. 

No surgery can alter that fact. Children cannot decide to change 

their gender. Parents have rights over their children. 

Rev. Greg. Odlin 

Maine Family Church 

730-2225
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